MINUTES OF FRIENDS OF THE TRIANGLE ALDCLIFFE ROAD,
Meeting of 3rd December 2018

Present: Dave Brookes, Mike Swan, Jane Swan, Gillian Allen, Clare
Gould, Martin Luke, Duncan, Frances Tordoff

Apologies: Nicola Combe, Sheila Bliss
Minutes of previous meeting: These were approved
Matters arising:

Irrigation Pump - Dave has met the plumber who will do the job but is
very busy at the moment.

Recent Developments:

There have been a couple of leaf-clearing sessions. There is a very
large pile of leaves to rot down for mulch and compost.

The leaf bunker has been designed but it will need power tools and
electricity to build it.

There were campers on the Triangle who said that they had been
advised to camp there by Edward St. They have now moved on.

It is the bicentennial of the canal next year. Dave is meeting the
organiser of the event to discuss our involvement.

Dave will also speak to Light Up Lancaster organiser.

The lawn mower is not in a good way. Frances has an old one she is no
longer using.

Outstanding Jobs:

The quarter barrels need to be emptied and sealed.
Cherry tree to be moved as it is not doing well where it is.
The pergola posts need to be repaired.

The roof light needs some attention.

Date of next meeting: 7.30pm on 4th February 2019.



